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Grayling OSB • 4111 West Four Mile Rd • Grayling, Ml, 497387 

December 12, 2013 

Materials Licensing Branch 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region Ill 
2443 Lisle, IL 60532-4362 

Dear Ms. Bishop, 

989-348-34 75 Office 
989-348-8226 Fax 
Kathi.moss@weyerhaeuscr.com 

Please find the additional information you requested for our license application submitted on 
9/11/13. 

Thank you, 
f=Si~ Allen 

/ 
~j\, : r\~- . 

Plant Manager 
Certifying Officer 

Additional Information Requested for Application for Materials License, Appendix B 
Table B.2 Items 8.7.2 and 8.10.3, Form 313: 

Item No. and Title Response Yes Alternative 
Procedures 
Attached 

8. 7.2 Authorized Before using licensed materials, authorized ,f . 
Users users will have successfully completed the 

training described in Criteria in the section 
entitled "Authorized Users," in NUREG-1556, 
Vol. 4, dated August 1998" or provide a 
description of the training and experience for 
proposed authorized users. 

8.1 0.3 Material Physical inventories will be conducted at ,/ 

Receipt and intervals not to exceed 6 months or at other 

Accountability intervals as approved by the NRC, to account for 
all sealed sources and devices received and 

'----·-------···--·-- .. possessed under the li9_en~~----------- ___ 



Dalzell-Bishop, Jennifer 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Moss, Kat hi < kathi.moss@weyerhaeuser.com > 
Thursday, December 12, 2013 2:15 PM 
Dalzell-Bishop, Jennifer 
RE: Transmittal of Conversation Record 
2013-12-12 Request for Additional Information.Renewal Application.pdf 

Hello Jennifer. Please find the requested information for our license application. Feel free to contact 
me if you need anything else. 

Thank you 

Kathi Moss 
EH&S Manager 
(989) 348-3475 (office) 
(989) 619-3042 (cell) 
(989) 348-8226 (fax) 

From: Dalzell-Bishop, Jennifer [mailto:Jennifer.Dalzeii-Bishop@nrc.gov] 
Sent: Friday, December 06, 2013 11:09 AM 
To: Moss, Kathi 
Subject: Transmittal of Conversation Record 

Dear Ms. Moss, 

Attached is the conversation record form our discussion this morning about your license renewal. Please send 
in your response by fax or email, with a signed cover letter, to 630-515-1078 or Jennifer.Dalzeii­
Bishop@nrc.gov. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have additional questions. 

Sincerely, 

Jennifer Bishop 
Health Physicist 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region Ill 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
Materials Licensing Branch 
Jennifer.Dalzeii-Bishop@nrc.gov 
630-829-9607 (Office) 
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